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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Patrick Kemp <eccca.rva@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 6:50 PM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: Re: 1500 N Lombardy Street- SUP Request

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hello Mr. Saunders,  

 

   Thank you for your email and informing me of the SUP.  We at the ECCCA are in support of VUU and their 

request for the SUP.  If you need anything else from us please let us know.  Thank you again and for your work 

for our community. 

 

On Wed, Jan 20, 2021 at 10:59 AM Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

wrote: 

Dear Mr. Kemp, 

  

We have received a Special Use (New) application for the above referenced property, which is located in an I- 

Institutional District.  The applicant has requested a Special Use (New) permit which would authorize retaining 

the existing illuminated “VUU” signage at the Belgian Pavilion Tower, which was erected without permit and 

exceeds the sign area permitted in the I district.  Please find enclosed the application package for your review 

and also the development response form.  

  

The petitioner is: 

  

David E. Gordon, Assistant Vice President of Capital Projects 

Virginia Union University 

1500 N Lombardy Street 

Richmond, VA 23220 

(804) 638-0185 

degordon@vuu.edu 
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If you have any other questions about this proposal or about the Special Use (New) permit process, please do 

not hesitate to contact me at 804-646-5648 or Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com. 

  

  

Richard L. Saunders III 

Planner, Land Use Administration Division 

Dept. of Planning & Development Review 

City of Richmond, VA 

Phone: 804-646-5648 

Email: Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com 

  

 

 

 

--  

Patrick Kemp  

ECCCA President 

804-484-5381 


